
To TFA Membership,

For the past two-ish years, I have served as your treasurer. In this time, we have made the
move to an online payment system, finished the job of getting us all correct with the IRS and the
State of Texas, and did some more modernization of our financial system. I am seeking another
term in this position to continue to serve the organization and would appreciate your support.

Thanks
BA


